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Iloilo City – The Department of Environment and Natural Resources – Western Visayas (DENR-6) is planning 

to develop a 400-hectare eco-park in Tapaz, Capiz. 

DENR-6 Regional Director Jim Sampulna said that the proposed site is for the Sustainable Integrated Area and 

Development (SIAD), a program framework that is designed to curb rural poverty and promote a green 

economy. 

The DENR will partner with the local government of Tapaz in implementing the project that also poised to be 

an eco-friendly tourist spot. 

DENR-Capiz, headed by Valentin Talabero, recently conducted an ocular inspection in four villages. 
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